

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

27th July, 2012.

Dear Ms. Mair,

I have been asked to thank you and the Members of St. Drostan's, New Aberdour and Pitsligo Church, Rosehearty for your kind letter containing a message of congratulations to The Queen, sent on the occasion of the Sixtieth Anniversary of Her Majesty's Accession to the Throne.

The Queen was pleased to receive a copy of the Order of Service from the Service of Thanksgiving held to mark the Diamond Jubilee. Her Majesty much appreciates the assurance of your prayers and sends her best wishes to all concerned.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Sandamas
The Chief Clerk to The Queen

THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O

Ms. Dorothy Mair.